BPFMC – Registered Charity Number 521820

Minutes of AGM 2022

Dated: 7th April 2022

Time: 20:00hrs

Venue: The Barn

Attendance Record:

	Board of Trustees
	Village Representatives & Volunteers

	Name
	Present
	Name
	Present

	Alan Hutchins [Chairman] (AH)
	Yes
	Doug Balderson [Volunteer] (DB)
	Apology

	Martin Wynne [Vice-Chairman] (MW)
	Yes
	Steph’ Balderson [W.I.] (SB)
	Apology

	Magi Lloyd [Treasurer] (ML)
	Apology
	Jim Kelly [Parish Council] (JK)
	Yes

	Lloyd Stewart [BCC] (LS)
	Yes
	Amanda Sanderson [Bookings] (AS) 
	Apology

	
	
	Sharon Holmshaw [Volunteer] (SH)
	Yes

	
	
	Nick Holmshaw [Volunteer] (NH)
	No

	
	
	Steve Moss [Volunteer] (SM)
	No

	
	
	Pat Tilley [Volunteer] (PT)
	No


Members of the public in attendance:

	Name
	Name
	Name

	Nick Rickett (NR)
	
	


Minutes of previous AGM: 

Adoption proposed by MW, seconded by LS. All committee members were in favour.

Matters Arising From Previous AGM:
There were no outstanding matters arising from the 2020 AGM


Chairman’s Annual Report:

AH delivered his annual report.

Vice-Chairman’s Annual Maintenance Report:
MW delivered his annual maintenance report.

Financial Report:

AH provided copies of the 2021 accounts to all committee members prior to the meeting. 

Nominations for election to the Board of Trustees:

No nominations received.

Chairman’s invitation for new volunteers to join the Committee:

No new volunteers.


Public Forum:

NR thanked the committee for their hard work and commitment during the past year. He queried whether moving the AGM from April to May might result in better public attendance as it would avoid the school holidays. AH replied that this would require an amendment to BPFMC’s constitution but would be considered by the trustees. NR also asked whether it would be useful to put an article in the next edition of The Baston Voice explaining the voluntary nature of the administration and maintenance of the playing fields facility. AH agreed that this would be a good idea.

JK enquired as to whether the defibrillator on the outside wall of the Barn was the responsibility of the Parish Council or that of BPFMC. AH confirmed that both village defibrillators were the responsibility of the Parish Council, but that he had continued the weekly inspections of them long after standing down from the Parish Council. JK replied that he would raise this matter at the next Parish Council meeting.

Meeting closed at 20.32hrs

Next AGM April 2023 

